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TR010060: A12 Chelmsford to A120 Widening Scheme Updates 
 

Representation by 

Mr Mark East 

 

I cordially thank the Secretary of State for Transport for the opportunity to make comment 
following the postponement on the ban of sales on the sales of petrol and diesel cars. 

It is my understanding that the modelling on air quality by National Highways factored in a 
reduction of petrol and diesel car usage. It seems reasonable to assume that this 
postponement will impact on the original assessment along with any Health Impact 
Assessment. 

As the Secretary of State for Transport will appreciate the Levelling-up and Regeneration Bill 
received Royal Assent and as such there is a duty to promote healthy homes and 
neighbourhoods to which I would respectfully suggest that Air Quality must be factored in. 
My previous statements demonstrably show that without revision to the scheme and its 
routing this will not be achieved as residents will be exposed to high levels of pollutants.  

 

Yours sincerely 

Mark East 
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